March 20, 2017

The Clarion Ledger
P.O. Box 40
Jackson, MS 39205-0040
Dear Sir or Madam:
Please run the enclosed notices on March 27, 2017 and April 03, 2017.
Afier the last run, please send one (1) copy of the proof of advertisement to us.
Very truly yours,
Mertha George

Mertha George
Purchasing Agent



March 20, 2017

THE NATCHEZ DEMOCRAT
P.O. Box 1447
Natchez, MS 39120
Dear Sir or Madam:
Please run the enclosed notices on March 27 and April 03, 2017.
After the last run, please send one (1) copy of the proof of advertisement to us.
Very truly yours,
Mertha George

Mertha George
Purchasing Agent



NOTICE TO DESIGNERS/PLANNERS
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS

Alcorn State University is requesting proposals for architectural, engineering, and
landscape architect services from qualified firms for the preparation of a site plan and
design plans and specifications for the construction of Project # 201-254 Student
Housing on the Lorman campus. The project is anticipated to involve the design, site
development and construction of a student residence housing complex to house
approximately 500 students.

The selected firm will develop a plan that address architectural and site development
standards; energy efficiency, and sustainability. The selected firm shall pay special
attention to developing a student housing solution that reduces both recurring
maintenance-and-eperational costs, while-providing-an-attractive_spacefor living-and
learning at Alcorn State University.

Firms desiring to be considered should submit a letter of interest along with a
qualifications package addressing: similar projects completed in the past five (5) years; a
profile of major firm personnel who would lead the design and construction
administration effort; a listing of the unique knowledge and skills of firm personnel in
university facilities; demonstrated ability to work with diverse campus groups; a listing of
consultants who may be used and their areas of specialty.

Seven (7) copies of the qualifications package should be submitted to Dr. Jeff Posey,
Associate Vice President for Facilities Management, 1000 ASU Drive #299, Alcorn State,
MS 39096.

All proposals must be received no later than 2:00 p.m. on or before April 28, 2017 to be
considered.

Please email any questions to Dr. Jeff Posey at mjposey@alcorn.edu. Please use
"Student Housing RFQ" in the subject line.



